
DONATING HEARTS
Give back to our medical community!

TANNER CLINIC PRE-
MEDICAL ENDOWMENT 

GIVING BACK

DONATE NOW

Dr. Jones Says:  "I absolutely think costs deter
people from pursuing medicine. The finances of a
medical education almost made me make
another life decision for a career."

- ALLERGY, ASTHMA &
IMMUNOLOGYDOUGLAS JONES, MD

We need to raise $40,000. This endowment
would provide $1,600 annually to a Pre-Med
student that is in need of offsetting the cost that
comes with being a Med student . This academic
scholarship would be awarded to a senior Pre-
Med student with a minimum GPA of 3.5 

You can give back to our medical
community by making a donation to this
endowment and helping change the lives of
Pre-Med students at Weber State
University. 

Visit  weber.edu/tannergifts to donate 

http://weber.edu/tannergifts

